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Roger Hannah (404) 331-7878

NRC MOVING REGION II OFFICE TO NEW ATLANTA LOCATION ON APRIL 28

New Address and Telephone Numbers

Effective Monday, April 28, the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's Region II office in Atlanta will be located in the new
Atlanta Federal Center.

Please change your records to reflect the following change of
address and new telephone numbers for the Region II Office of
Public Affairs.

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
61 Forsyth Street, S. W.

Suite 23T85
Atlanta, GA 30303

(404) 562-4400

Senior Public Affairs Officer Public Affairs Officer
Kenneth M. Clark Roger D. Hannah
Office - (404) 562-4416 Office - (404) 562-
4417
Home - (770) 458-5780 Home - (770) 271-4167
Fax - (404) 562-4980 Fax - (404) 562-4980
Beeper - 1-800-636-2670 Beeper - 1-800-636-
2734
e-mail kmc2@nrc.gov e- mail rdh1@nrc.gov

EMERGENCY CONTACT
Weekends, Nights & Holidays

(301) 816-5100

EDITORS: On Friday, April 25, and Monday, April 28, some
difficulty may be experienced with either the old or new telephone
numbers. You may reach either public affairs officer on the Beeper
or, after hours, at home. If you cannot establish contact on these
days and have an emergency, you may reach a public affairs officer
at NRC headquarters by dialing (301) 415-8200.
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